
Dear Third Grade Parents:

I'm excited to have the opportunity to present our fourth grade band program to you! I have just
completed presentations to all of the third grade classes and we're ready to begin sign ups. This
year, all playing had to be done by recording at home and I'm so excited to begin playing in
class again!  For any parents with fourth and fifth grade children, those signups will be sent at a
later time. Below, you will find links to all the presentations you need, along with the signup
form.  In order to ensure that we have the specialized gear to play in class, we would like to
complete our band signups by June 14.

Please feel free to email me any questions at christopher.jala@chester-nj.org .

Sincerely,

Christopher Jala

1. Developments in neuroscience have demonstrated some remarkable facts showing how
amazing studying an instrument can be for your children. Here is a fun short video! How Playing
an Instrument Benefits Your Brain

2.  Here is a parent presentation highlighting all the information you need to determine if band
is a good fit for your child. It describes how band works, and there is a registration form.
Detailed Band Overview

3.  Here is the presentation shown to all students in class. In addition to the information listed
above, it has an instrument demonstration included if students need help determining which
instrument they like. Student Band Presentation

4.En Espanol: Descripción General y Registro de La Banda
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https://youtu.be/R0JKCYZ8hng
https://youtu.be/R0JKCYZ8hng
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1afu_CtarXFF3hYKEtFmlpaJ3P7TLj2vyPUFrqrGv59Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ihvHkrNbMQ8ZNAUIE34LWQ4Vd9ieKLG5bAMXZjPaY2M/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1fDP0vfFRKaa28ZlN_YI1-XMupNK5g7o3Xm1vR6qogW0/edit?usp=sharing

